
 

 
 
December 20, 2018 
 
 
Dear SMCS Families, 
 
Registration for the 2019-20 is now available at http://smcatholicschools.org/admissions/registration/ . 
While we intended to launch PowerSchool Registration for 2019-20, PowerSchool Registration is 
not ready at this time and we feel it is important for our families to begin preparations for the next 
school year. Therefore, registration for 2019-20 will begin with the same registration process as 
previous years.  
 
We are excited to offer two early registration incentives for the 2019-20 school year:  
 

1. Early registration 
Students registered by January 31, 2019, pay a $50 student registration fee ($150 family 
max). Registration fees will increase to $100 for all students registering after January 31, 
2019 ($300 family max).  

 
2. Transition grade discount 

Students entering kindergarten, 6th, and 9th grade are eligible for a transition discount of 
approximately 5% if registered by Janaruy 31, 2019. Students will receive a tuition 
reduction of: 

Kindergarten   $160  
6th grade  $210 
9th grade   $320   

 
If you have any questions regarding 2019-20 registration, please do not hesitate to contact Kelly 
Beisenstein-Weiss at kbweiss@smcatholicschools.org or 920.722.7796x157.  
 
St. Mary Catholic Schools is grateful for the opportunity to educate your children. We provide 
academic excellence in a caring and positive faith-based community. We look forward to partnering 
with you to create bright futures for all! 
 
Blessings and Merry Christmas, 
 
Helen Englebert, President 
St. Mary Catholic Schools 
 
 
 


